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Friday, 01 July 2022  

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                          

 

Spelling Bee 

The final of the Spelling Bee took place today for children in Years 1 – 6. The winners are: 

Y1 Maham Shakeel 

Y2 Dawood Khalid 

Y3 Abdul-Rahim Khan 

Y4 Halima Ahmed 

Y5 Husna Noor 

Y6 Zulaikha Azam 

 

Congratulations to you all and well done to everyone who took part. 

 

Sports Days 

Thanks to our children for lots of effort and enthusiasm during the sports days this week and thank you 

to all the parents/carers that were able to come and support. 

 

Our Reception children will have their sports day on Tuesday 5th July from 9.30am. 

The pedestrian gate will be open from 9.25am. 

Seating will be limited (and may be on quite small chairs!) 

 

School Council 

Children from our School Council visited St Luke’s Church this morning as part of their work with the 

community. They enjoyed eating cake and chatting to people from the church. 

 

SWAT (Schools Working and Achieving Together) 

12 children attended a sports day on Wednesday along with children from other schools in our 

partnership. They had a great time at The Prairies Sports Village and their behaviour was impeccable. 

 

Transition Days 

All of the children from Reception to Y5 will be taught by their new teacher on Wednesday 6th and 

Thursday 7th July. On Wednesday, the children will need to come into school through their usual door 

but will come out from the door they will use next year. We will be there to help you to find your child! 

 

Annual reports 

The children will be bringing home their annual reports on Friday 8th July. If you would like to speak 

with the classteacher after receiving their report, then please call Mrs Iqbal to make an appointment. 
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Attendance and Punctuality 

This week, only one of our classes met the target of 96% or above. This was the Toucan Class Y2S and 

they had 97.4% attendance. Well Done Toucan Class! 

 

This week 10hrs and 3 minutes of learning have been lost due to children arriving late to school. 

Children need to be in school by 8.50am at the latest, but the gates open at 8.40am. 

 

We will be giving out badges at the end of the year, to children with attendance over 96%.  

Some children are still on track for 100% attendance. 

 

 

Summer Holidays 

The children finish for the summer at 1.30pm on Friday 22nd July and return on Friday 2nd September. 

 

Thank you for your support,  

 

Mrs Sarah Bell 

Headteacher 
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